
Concrete Crushing Operations to Begin
Over the next three weeks, construction crews will be crushing concrete from the demolished 
East Palomar Street Bridge. The work will take place weekdays between the hours of 7 a.m. and 

4:30 p.m. Residents can expect daytime noise 
from concrete crushing operations. Crews will 
take all reasonable steps to minimize impacts to 
nearby residents, including spraying down 
materials with water to minimize dust. We 
appreciate your patience during construction.

Materials will be crushed and recycled and used 
in the building of the new East Palomar Street 
Direct Access Ramp (DAR). Recycling the 
material will save approximately 2,240 truck 
trips to/from the site.
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The work is part of the I-805 South 
Express Lanes Project, a $1.4 
billion effort to create a modern 
new transportation backbone for 
South County. The first phase of 
the project includes construction 
of 10 sound walls and one carpool 
lane in each direction along an 
eight-mile segment stretching 
from East Palomar Street in Chula 
Vista to State Route 94 in San 
Diego. Phase 1 also includes the 
construction of a Direct Access 
Ramp (DAR), Transit Station, and 
Park & Ride at East Palomar Street 
in Chula Vista. Phase 1 is expected 
to be completed in late 2014.
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For updates on the I-805 South Express Lanes Project, please visit KeepSanDiegoMoving.com,  
call the Construction Hotline at (888) 941-5005, or email us at I-805South@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com.    
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